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January 24, 2015
  
Dear Burnsville Blaze Supporter,

I am writing on behalf of the Burnsville High School Baseball Team Booster Club and Coach Mick Scholl to invite you to our BIGGEST Fund Raiser supporting the 2015 High School Baseball’s five teams. On Saturday January 31st, we are sponsoring our 10th Annual Burger Bash and Silent Auction to help raise funds for the upcoming season. Annually over 700+ people attend our Burger Bash and Silent Auction – this year’s event will take place at Juniors Sports Café in Burnsville from 11:00 to 3:00 on Saturday January 31st.

Juniors Sports Café 
1996 Highway 13 East
Burnsville, MN 55337
952-890-5100

We would be honored if you would consider joining us for this spectacular event and fundraiser as our guests. We appreciate all of your efforts over the years and this is our way of thanking you and your families for the ongoing support. If you would like to attend, please respond back to our Booster Club President, Brad Schiller, and we will plan to have tickets available for you at the event. If you could respond back to this email and Brad, let him know if you are able to attend, and if so, how many tickets that you will need, we will make sure that we have them available for you at the event.

We look forward to seeing you at the Burger Bash next Saturday. If you should have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Brad Schiller at 612-518-3608 or Coach Scholl at 952-240-7877. 

Thank you again for all of your support - We look forward to seeing you at Juniors Sports Café and this fun filled event! 

GO BLAZE!

Sincerely,

Brad Schiller
BHS Baseball Booster Club President
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